
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dera Parents, following on from the work LCF have been doing in your child’s school or 
have planned to do in the next school year, we have organised some softball cricket 
during the summer holidays. Your child will not need pads, helmets or gloves for this 
cricket. They will learn skills and play lots of fun games.  

 

 Accrington Cricket Club (Accrington) – Wed 27th& Thurs 28th August – 10am to 3pm 

Softball Camp for children aged 6 to 11 years 

Booking link: https://booking.ecb.co.uk/7M0WkD  

 

 

 

For more information,  please email Paul Naylor, Cricket Development Officer 

pnaylor@lancashirecricket.co.uk 
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